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SUMMER ON THE SOUTHLAWN 
Wednesday, August 17  7:00 PM 

 
This Back-to-School Bash will be the highlight of your 
student’s summer at home. Call it the “last hoorah!” 
before everyone is back to school.  
 
This event features 
 6,000 water balloon fight 
 Water Kick-ball 
 Shaving Cream Wiffle-ball 
 Paint Slip-n-slide 
 Concert by Alex Purtell 
 Food, food food! 
 Outside Movie 
 And MORE!!!! 
 
Junior High and High School Students..come be a 
part of the largest water balloon fight in Lima! 
 
We could also use some adult volunteers that aren’t 
afraid of a little heat, water and paint, in exchange 
for a great night and the potential of students ac-
cepting Christ. Contact Pastor Michael if you would 
like to be a part of this great event! 



 

 

 
 

 

5—6:15 PM  
 

August Menu  
03—Spaghetti, Garlic Bread, Salad 
10—TexMex Chicken & Rice, Breadstick, Salad 
17—Taco/Salad Bar, Dessert 
24—Tuna Salad or Ham, Cottage Cheese, Salad 
31—Belize Stewed Chicken, Rice and Beans, Salad 

 
All meals served with freshly prepared dessert and 
beverage. Sign up in the Welcome Center or  
the church office by Tuesday each week.  
419-229-1561 

Lunch free of charge 
Childcare provided across from 
the Fellowship Hall 
Sign up in the Welcome Center 

 

Sunday August 14 Book-signing 
Keith Bicknell, a longtime LBT member, has written a book 
entitled Euclid Avenue: Our Scars Mean Something. He is 
the oldest of twelve children, yet felt like an only child, who 
was unloved and unwanted.  Left to his own devices, he 
grew up in a cold, unforgiving world, bearing childhood 
scars, but through his journey, he finds healing, love, for-
giveness and hope. Books will be available for purchase on 
Sunday, August 14th before and after the morning service, 
along with a book-signing by Keith. 

 

JOB OPENINGS 

Temple Christian School 

is taking applications 
for the following posi-

tions for the 2016-17 

School Year:  
 

High School Science, Middle School English, and a part
-time IT support position. The IT candidate must be 

able to provide front-line technical support assistance 

to faculty, staff, and students. In addition, the candi-
date must be able to perform a variety of other key 

responsibilities within the technology department. If 
interested, please contact Bruce Bowman at   

bowmanb@tcslima.org. 

 
HOST FAMILIES NEEDED: 

We are in need of host families for exchange students 
for the 2016-17 school year. If interested you may 

begin the process by filling out an application at 
www.phs.asse.com. A stipend is available. If you have 

any questions, please contact Jodi Callahan at calla-

hanj@tcslima.org or call 419-227-1644/option 2. 

Sunday August 21  MOVIE NIGHT 6:00 pm  in the Auditorium 
What does it really mean to stand up for your faith? Come see the movie 
“God’s Not Dead 2” at Lima Baptist Temple on Sunday night, August 21st 
at 6 pm in the auditorium. (Childcare activities provided for infants 
through 5th graders.) Then find out more through a new sermon series, 
based on the movie, beginning  Sunday, August 29th,  

Wednesday  August 17  
2016-17 Worship Choir Kick-Off 
Attention all Choir members 

and anyone interested in becoming a part of the 

choir...on Wednesday night, August 17th from 7 to 8 
pm we will have our Worship Choir Kick-Off in the LBT 

Choir Room. Join us as we regroup and recommit our-
selves to honoring the Lord through the music pro-

gram of Lima Baptist Temple. 

Wednesday  August 31  AWANA Staff Training 
It’s almost time for our new AWANA year to 

begin! For our AWANA workers, we will have a 
special time of vision casting for the new AWANA YEAR, prayer, 

and table leading training. This will take place on Wednesday 

night, August 31st in the Fellowship Hall at 7:30 pm. We are look-
ing for more volunteers to help us this year. For more information 

contact Children’s Director, Jenna Beougher at 
jbeougher@lbtlima.org or call the church office 419-229-1561. 


